From: Péter Kutas < kutasp@gmail.com> via pqc-forum@list.nist.gov

To: pqc-forum <<u>pqc-forum@list.nist.gov</u>>

Subject: [pqc-forum] Summer School in Post-Quantum Cryptography

Date: Friday, April 01, 2022 10:39:58 AM ET

Dear pqc forum,

We are organizing a summer school in post-quantum cryptography in Budapest from 1st August until the 5th August. The school covers topics such as lattice-based cryptography, code-based cryptography, isogeny-based cryptography, multivariate cryptography and quantum computing. There will be both lectures and exercise sessions for each course. The list of lecturers is the following:

Christophe Petit (University of Birmingham and Free University of Brussels)

Ward Beullens (IBM Research)

Alice Pellet-Mary (University of Bordeaux and CNRS)

Thomas Debris-Alazard (INRIA)

András Gilyén (Rényi Institute)

The school is aimed at Masters students, Phd students and early career researchers but anyone is welcome. One can register for the school on this webpage:

http://pqcsummerschool2022.inf.elte.hu/index.php/registration/

Best wishes.

Péter Kutas

University of Birmingham and Eötvös Loránd University

--

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "pqc-forum" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to pqc-forum+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/list.nist.gov/d/msgid/pqc-forum/1c5d8337-5b4a-4a65-9938-a82ccc81cee0n%40list.nist.gov/.